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Dear Hamasdegh Parent, 

It's hard to believe that another great school year is upon us!  Here are a few tips to get you 

started on your way to a ​GREAT 2019-2020 year​!  

● Join the PTA​! 2019-2020 membership is now OPEN. Benefits include voting 

privileges, volunteer opportunities and much more. Each paid membership receives a 

drawstring bag with Hamasdegh School logo!  

● Order Hamasdegh School uniform​! We are happy to announce that we will again 

be selling white short sleeve and long sleeve polo uniform shirts and navy sweat jackets 

that include the Hamasdegh School logo. They are available in youth sizes XS-XL and 

adult sizes S-XL. The white short sleeve polo is $20, the white long sleeve polo is $25 and 

the navy sweat jacket is $30. Place your order by ​Tuesday, August 20​ for pick up on 

the first day of Armenian School, Sunday, September 8. ​Note: Full uniform includes a 

white pressed collared shirt with Hamasdegh school logo on the left side, black or navy 

dress pants for boys, black or navy dress pants or skirt for girls, and black dress shoes. 

● Complete parent survey​! To better serve our students, families, and teachers, we 

welcome your input and suggestions on future PTA sponsored programs and activities. 

Please take a few minutes to complete the parent survey.  

Other exciting things to share: 

● Hamasdegh PTA is now registered at ​Amazon Smile​! ​If you are already an 

Amazon.com shopper, you can now choose Soorp Khatch Hamasdegh School as your 

Charity and 0.5% of your purchases will be donated back to Hamasdegh!  If you don't use 

Amazon.com, now is the time to start! You only need to make one small change: You 

need to start each shopping session at ​https://smile.amazon.com/ch/52-1492458 

instead of using the Amazon app or main website.  

● Check out our revamped ​website​! ​You can view the upcoming events, join the PTA, 

sign up to volunteer, order uniforms, provide feedback and more, all in one place. 

● Weekly PTA Newsletter​: Every Thursday, we will send out an e-newsletter to all 

parents as our main form of communication. Please be sure to add ​PTA email​ to your 

address book to receive the newsletter and all email notices. 

We look forward to a great year! 

https://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/join-pta.html
https://squareup.com/store/soorp-khatch-church-pta
https://www.surveymonkey.com/r/GZ5JR9S
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/52-1492458
https://smile.amazon.com/ch/52-1492458
https://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/
mailto:hamasdeghpta@gmail.com


 

 
PTA EVENTS - SAVE THE DATE!! 

September 8, 9:30-11am   Back-to-School Communion & Breakfast 

September 15, 9:30-10:30am  Parent Coffee 

September 29, 1-2:30pm   Ice Cream Social 

Full Calendar of Events (pdf) 

 

STAY CONNECTED 

HamasdeghPTA.weebly.com 

Hamasdegh School Facebook Page 

 

Contact us at ​hamasdeghpta@gmail.com 

 

If you no longer wish to receive emails from Hamasdegh PTA, please reply to this message with 

“Unsubscribe” in the subject line. 

http://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/uploads/3/6/1/4/3614012/school_calendar_2019-20.pdf
https://hamasdeghpta.weebly.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Hamasdegh-Armenian-School-681356358613916/
mailto:hamasdeghpta@gmail.com

